Dear Parents,

Mitzvah notes are a great way to acknowledge your children when they **perform a mitzvah (good deed)**! It is positive reinforcement for them and encourages positive behavior. Please write out a mitzvah note when you catch your child doing something good and send it to school with your child. The teacher will read these notes out loud during circle time. (Sampe: Lili brushed her teeth by herself last night; Moshe helped his little sister to...)

Dear Mom & Dad, Please use these apples for my Good Deeds. Thank you.



